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To the Health committee,

Please listen to the voice of the people speaking on behalf of the babes in the womb. We
 totally object this proposed bill and ask that you reject it. The babe has a right to live just
 as much as the law supports the prevention of deaths by whooping cough. There is an
 irony in all of this.
Thank you for listening to the values we have for life.
Anitta Kanowski.
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